Schedule 7 to the Minutes of the

Public Hearing meeting of
CityClerk Richmond City Council held on
Monday, April 20, 2020.

From: Kenneth Pang <kenneth_pang@hotmail.com>

Sent: April 17,2020 2:11 AM

To: CityClerk

Subject: RZ 19-858804 on Mon, Apr 20th 7pm (5500 No 3 Road)
Attachments: 5500 No 3 Road,jpg

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hi,

Due to covid-19 | am not able to attend in person.

My name is Chi Kin Kenneth Pang and | own one of the properties in Orchid {building next door on 5580 No 3 Road).
My condo faces north so | will be directly impacted by any building work an 5500 No 3 Road.

My comments are that any new building on 5500 No 3 Road should not obscure the view from 5580 No 3 Road (be it
from the apartment block or the townhouses).

Ideally the building should be set back from No 3 Road and built in between the apartment block and the townhouses
when looking from 5580 No 3 Road (see yellow circle in attached picture).

If you have any questions/would like further comments from me please don’t hesitate to contact me by e-mail.

Thanks!!

Kind regards
Ken







